In honor of the upcoming holiday honoring Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr., I would like to share a quote of his from which I draw great inspiration:
“Human progress is neither automatic nor inevitable...Every step toward the goal of justice requires sacrifice, suffering, and struggle; the tireless exertions and passionate concern of dedicated individuals.” -Martin Luther King, Jr.

It is customary at this time of year to make resolutions for the New Year. In this week’s e-Newsletter, VOICES Director of Family Programs, Dr. Robin Goodman offers some excellent advice on making—and keeping—resolutions for 2006. In this spirit, I would like to make a resolution on behalf of VOICES. In the coming year, we resolve to work harder to support those affected by terrorism; to help make this world safe from the threat of meaningless violence; and to continue to assist those who work tirelessly, and often thanklessly, to achieve these goals. The recent death of NYPD Detective James Zadroga is a painful reminder that the devastating effects of 9/11 are still being felt today. Our thoughts and prayers are with his family and friends, especially his young daughter, Tylerann. 

VOICES provides counseling, resources, and referrals for all who face ongoing mental and physical trauma from their heroic sacrifices at Ground Zero. As always, feel free to contact us if we can be of any assistance. However, please note that VOICES office will be closed this Monday in observance of Dr. King’s Birthday. 
